AFRRZR
2022 F1 B 24 s ¥z mBBELH

B RE

ENHBRBEREF BARSE HERHEA B FTLEN 202251 A 24

A 2 AT BERERAA NS > NRE LB R RE F R
Ho BESRBENMERY - HRESAGRERLE AR KT e 25
BAH

b2
TEK

L BNz YR FERZBRRE ARFRIELE N1 RA24BE1]
AWBHMPEGERTURETFLEEABEEE -

PP 2 M ELERERN A 24 8RS BERMEENHE AR -
HEEA MBS - Googlemeet X | ERENHEEBL 4 Google tk P 2 B JE
BRFERK

. B4n1RA24BE21 A28 BRI MR (LFIRETFIFI00)
R BARELANIFLLHEGE—Z2AZ)OR > FHLLARFTH & o
L ARREAYEERBETHMAEFELT O RIAEN]T A 2] BREBE SR
(REARBERAFEM T T EHZEL -

CRITBEEMGERENER LeRREBETFRLEREAN  GREEK
BRI LR

. ko F B R EE 23365151 (KR FH &) ~ 55669344 (R EHEAET)
55674080 (FLE AL T )B4 ©

RIRR AR
2022 41 B 20 B



Mary Rose School
Arrangement on the Suspension of Face-to-Face Classes from 24 January 2022

Dear parents,

In view of the recent severe development of the COVID-19 epidemic, the EDB has
announced that all secondary schools should suspend all face-to-face classes and school
activities like all primary schools and kindergartens starting from 24 January 2022 till the
Chinese New Year holidays. To ensure the safety and health of all students and staff, the
School would implement the following measures:

1. Similar with the arrangement for primary students, face-to-face classes for secondary
students would also be suspended temporarily. Affected students should stay at home to
continue their studies through e-learning for the period from 24 January to 28 January.

2. Online classes for secondary students would start from 24 January and the schedule
would be released in due course. Links for the Google Meet online classes would also be
sent to parents via student’s Google Calendar.

3. School campus would remain open during 24 January to 28 January (9:00a.m. - 3:30p.m.).
Parents who find it necessary for your child to stay at school during non-school hours
(Monday to Friday) should contact us in advance to tailor proper arrangement.

4. The School would distribute adequate exercises and e-learning materials to secondary
students on 21 January so that they may continue their learning during the period of
suspension of face-to-face classes.

5. The school would pay close attention to the development of the epidemic and latest news
from the EDB. Timely announcements would be sent to parents through the e-notice,
WhatsApp or by phone.

6. For enquiries, please call 2336 5151 (General Office), 5566 9344 (Social Worker Ms.
Cheung), or 5567 4080 (Social Worker Mr. Hung).
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